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IN SUPPORT OF HB 3202 

 

Please vote YES on H.B. 3202 (the Night Skies Protection bill) which can help curtail 

the damage done by light pollution to wildlife as well as human health. 

 

Many other states have taken such steps already. This simple bill will help protect 

migratory birds as well as help ensure a vibrant ecosystem that benefits humans too. 

 

Protecting our night skies while we still have them is easier than trying to restore 

them once they are gone. 

 

This is such an important issue to me - I am heartbroken that any time of night I can 

open my doors and see so clearly. There are no stars to see anywhere. I used to 

watch the lightning bugs in the evenings against the backdrop of a starry night..now I 

fear my children will never see that. Please take action now to reduce this very 

treatable form of pollution! 

 

--------------------------------------- 

From: 

Hayden Marsh 

Multnomah County 


